
    

GASB UPDATE 
CO-SPONSORED BY 

 

AND  

THE FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT 
ADVISORY COUNCIL (FMAC) 
 
PRESENTER 
 
David R. Bean, CPA, CFE 
Director of Research and Technical 
Activities, Governmental Accounting 
Standards Board  
 
THIS SESSION WILL ADDRESS: 

• IMPLEMENTATION ISSUES, INCLUDING 
POSTEMPLOYMENT BENEFIT PLANS.  

• IMPLEMENTATION OF THE NEW LEASE STANDARD. 
• THE LATEST ON THE FINANCIAL REPORTING 

MODEL, REVENUE AND EXPENSE RECOGNITION, 
AND THE DISCLOSURE FRAMEWORK PROJECTS.  

• INSIGHTS ON FORTHCOMING STANDARDS. 
 

  

WHEN 
April 22, 2020 
1:30pm – 5:00pm 

WHERE 
Helen Sommers Bldg. 
Conference Room 
G015 A, B, & C 
106 11th Ave. SW, 
Olympia, WA 
https://des.wa.gov/capitol
-campus-interactive-map 
 
REGISTER 
HTTPS://WWW.EVENTBRITE.
COM/E/2020-GASB-UPDATE-
BY-DAVID-BEAN-TICKETS-
91085171199  

CPE 
3.5 HOURS 

COST 
FREE  
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David R. Bean 

Director of Research and Technical Activities 
 

 
 

David R. Bean is the director of research and technical activities for the Governmental 

Accounting Standards Board.  He assigns and provides oversight to the GASB’s 

research, technical, and administrative activities. 

Prior to joining the GASB in 1990, David worked in public accounting and government.  

He also has served as Deputy Chairman of the International Public Sector Accounting 

Standards Board (IPSASB).  He was the lead author on the 1988 Governmental 

Accounting, Auditing and Financial Reporting and was the founder of the GAAFR 

Review.  He was the last director of the National Council on Governmental Accounting 

before the formation of the GASB in 1984. 

David is a member of the Government Finance Officers Association, the Connecticut 

and Illinois Government Finance Officers Associations, the American Institute of 

Certified Public Accountants, the Illinois CPA Society, the Association of Government 

Accountants, the National Federation of Municipal Analysts, and the Municipal 

Analysts Group of New York. 




